ALDOT
Project NHF-0002 (566)
US 72 (AL 02) Additional Lanes from Providence Main Road
to County Line Road
Cities of Huntsville and Madison / Madison County

The Cities of Huntsville and Madison and The Alabama Department of Transportation
will conduct a Public Involvement Meeting for the above project as follows:

Tuesday, September 30, 2014, 5:00 pm until 7:00 pm
Discovery Middle School, cafeteria
1304 Hughes Rd
Madison, AL 35758

The proposed project is the construction of additional lanes along US Highway 72 (AL
02) from Providence Main Road intersection in the City of Huntsville to the County
Line Road intersection in The City of Madison in Madison County.

The purpose of this meeting is to ensure that any interested parties have an
opportunity to provide input regarding this project and share their views and
comments regarding potential impacts. The meeting’s format will be two part. The
first half will be an informal session beginning at 5:00 pm. No formal speeches or
presentations are planned. The second half will be a Public Forum format and will
begin at 6:00 pm and end at 7:00 pm. Persons wishing to speak during the Public
Forum must register at the Sign-In Table. Representatives of the ALDOT will be
available to answer any questions relative to the project. Preliminary maps and
tentative schedules will be available for review.

Comments, which will become part of the official project record, may be made at any
time prior to, at, or within ten days following the hearing. A recorder will be available
for anyone wishing to leave recorded comments. Written comments may be left at
the hearing or mailed to:

Johnny L. Harris, PE/PLS
Division Engineer, ALDOT
PO Box 550
Guntersville, AL 35976-0550
or E-mailed to:
bellt@dot.state.al.us

Any individual requiring special assistance due to a disability or sensory impairment
should contact Troy Bell at the above address, by phone at 800-819-7418 ext. 7263,
by fax at 256-582-8922 or by E-mail at bellt@dot.state.al.us Requests for assistance

should be made no later than 5:00 pm on Friday, September 26, 2014.
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